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October 22, 2022 

 
Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of Brookfield 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Plan Commission of the Town of Brookfield will hold a Public 
Hearing in the Erich Gnant Room of the Town Hall, 645 N. Janacek Road, Brookfield, Wisconsin, 
on Tuesday, November 29, 2022 at 7:00p.m., to consider comments prior to the adoption of the 
2022-2042 Town of Brookfield Comprehensive Plan.  
 
The 2022-2042 Town of Brookfield Comprehensive Plan will be the town’s first own 
comprehensive plan adopted. This document will be used to guide the Town’s decisions on 
growth and future development projects. The Plan is a reflection of the existing conditions, 
projected trends, public input, and local policy desires for the Town. The Comprehensive Plan 
contains the following elements, required by Wisconsin State Statutes 66.1001: 

 Issues and Opportunities 

 Natural, Cultural, and Agricultural Resources 

 Housing 

 Transportation 

 Utilities and Community Facilities 

 Economic Development 

 Intergovernmental Cooperation 

 Land Use  

 Implementation 
 
All interested parties will be given an opportunity to be heard. The Plan Commission may consider 
this proposed update at the conclusion of the public hearing. A draft of the proposed plan is 
available on the Town’s website (https://townofbrookfield.com/departments/development-
services/planning-zoning/town-planning-documents/) or hard copies can be requested. For 
additional information regarding this Public Hearing or a hard copy, please contact Town of 
Brookfield Town Planner, Bryce Hembrook at (262)796-3760 or email at 
planning@townofbrookfield.com.  
 
Donna Pulles 
Town Clerk 
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